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Commercial in confidence

Dear Jaspreet Chana

1 refer to your letter dated 1 June 2021 regarding the planning application received in respect of 104
Hawtrey Road

We live in the adjoining property at 102 Hawtrey Road and are raising an issue

We believe that the additional storey will mean that we will get less light in our main section of our house
which we get through the existing skylight we have at the top of the house on 2nd floor

Look forward to hearing back on this issue

Kind regards

Anuj and Nishma Chande
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